

PORT WASHINGTON-SAUKVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT

We educate all children to reach their greatest potential.

Michael R. Weber, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools

100 West Monroe Street Port Washington, WI 53074

Website: www.pwssd.k12.wi.us

Chris Surfus Director of Curriculum

100 W Monroe Street Port Washington, WI 53074

Tel. (262) 268-6061 Fax (262) 268-6020

Email: Chris.Surfus@pwssd.k12.wi.us

Dear Parents,

Due to the Governor's Safer at Home Order to slow the spread of COVID-19, and the statewide closure of all Wisconsin public and private school buildings and grounds, your child has met his/her expected grade level requirements through virtual learning and will proceed to the next grade for the 2020-2021 school year.

Elementary teachers were able to deliver virtual instruction from the middle of March through the first week in June during the public health emergency. We are fortunate as a district that our School Board had the vision to implement a one to one initiative with devices six years ago.

Grade level teams worked collaboratively planning lessons to insure consistency of curriculum. Our message as we worked with students and families was one of, connect with all students, engage students in their learning and provide feedback on the learning to the students and parents. Our K-4 staff attempted to strike a balance between academic learning and the social/emotional needs of our learners.

This was a most unusual finish to the 2019-2020 school year for all of us. We commend all of you for the support and help you gave your child to successfully complete the school year. As a school district we are looking forward to seeing all our students in the fall to begin the 2020-2021 school year.

Thank you and best regards,